
Member Services Frequently Asked Questions
Is GMAR open during the Coronavirus Pandemic? 
GMAR staff will be available to assist members with any questions or concerns via phone, 
email or online chat during normal business hours. GMAR has postponed all in-person 
classes and events based on the guidelines set forth by Executive Orders. We will continue 
hosting committee meetings and various education courses via conference call or video 
meeting unless otherwise noted.

Who do I call for city, town or county related issues?
GMAR’s Director of REALTOR® and Community Affairs can help you and your clients during 
this difficult time. Whether you’re having trouble with a city inspection or final water 
reading, or whatever the problem may be, please call Travis Greer at 248-306-0787 or email 
at travis@gmaronline.com for assistance.

I have licensing questions. Who do I contact?
Michigan’s Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs remains operational and ready 
to serve those seeking licensure. The office is open Monday thru Friday from 8am to 5pm 
EST.
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